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Membership--99 

Carry forward $390.19 

Restoration funds-$2158.82 

 

Oregon has 180 standing lookout structures 

                   19 known tree crow’s nest still standing 

 

In 2016 Oregon hosted the FFLA Western conference in John Day.  Over 60 people attended.  They got 

to tour some of Eastern Oregon's unique lookouts. 

 

Oregon member Ron Kemnow received the 2016 Doug Newman Award. 

 

No lookouts were lost in 2016. 

 

Tiptop lookout tower was moved and a new L-4 cab built in Maryland with plans from Ray Kresek was 

put on the tower.  Long Ridge lookout is on private land and will be staffed for fire. 

 

Oregon has many forests wanting to restore lookouts, but with no money not much work got done at 

this time. 

 

I received more old lookout photos. The lookout files just keep growing. 
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